
W I N E  C O U N T R Y
Stags Leap District Welcomes Wine Lovers to the

Annual Vineyard to Vintner Weekend

 

by Caitlin Hamer

Wine enthusiasts will want to clear their calendars for the Stags Leap District annual 

“Vineyard to Vintner” weekend. Taking place April 26 to 28, the exclusive and intimate 

weekend offers curated tastings, vintner-hosted meals, seminars and vineyard tours. New 

and rare wines will be sampled, including SLD Cabernet: A Collaboration, and guests will 

have plenty of opportunities to meet the owners and winemakers from some of the most 

famed wineries in the region.
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